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Rahall Announces Grant to Marshall

Washington, D.C. -� Fourth District Rep. Nick Rahall (D-WV) today

announced that Marshall University has been awarded a grant by the National

Council on U.S.-Arab Relations to support two teacher training workshops

on "Teaching About the Arab World". The grant of $4,765, is available upon

Marshall&#39;s request.

"I am pleased to see this action by the National Council," Rep. Rahall

said. "They first made contact with Marshall University when they visited

here with the delegation of Saudi Arabian businessmen I brought to Marshall

this past spring. They were very impressed by the campus and the staff at

the university and thought it would be the ideal place to present these

workshops." The grant will be administered through the Political Science

Department at Marshall, which has been in Contact with the Washington, D.C. -2
based National Council on U.S.-Arab Relations.

"In these tough times of Gramm�Rudman, it is very encouraging to me to

see private organizations attempting to fill the void of federal aid left
through these budget cuts. I commend the National Council for their action

and hope that other organizations will follow their lead,� Rep. Rahall
observed.
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Dr. Clair W. Matz

Professor of Political Science

Marshall University
Huntington, WV 25701

Dear Clair:

I am.pleased to inform you that the National Concil&#39;s
Board of Directors recently approved a $4,765 grant to Marshall
University in support of two teacher training workshops on
"Teaching.About the Arab World." Please inform us as to when
you need the funds sent. The Board stipulated that the $l,3?3
for the second speaker&#39;s expenses be capped at $650 with the
difference used to acquire teacher packet materials.

Enclosed are two copies of the Council&#39;s "Terms of Gr
form. Please return one signed coy to Gregory McCarthy here
at the National Concil and retain the other for your records.
An important stipulation of the form is that grantees sumit
a written report to the Council on the �manner in.which the
funds are spent and the progress made in accomplishing the
purpose of the grant project." In order to satisfy IRS require-
ments, the Council asks that this report include receipts, when
possible, for monies spent.

At your earliest convenience we wold appreciate receiving
copies of any reports or related written.material which will
enable us to evaluate the effectiveness of the workshops. �We
would also appreciate a copy of any reports or related written
material distributed to each participant and, if possible, a
mailing list of all those in attendance.With best wishes for successful workshops. 

     
     Sincirely,
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